
 
  

    

 

 

 

2730 Highway 3 | Oldcastle, ON | N0R 1L0 
Direct: 519-737-9811 | Fax:  519-737-9755 
 

 
September 14, 2021 
 

Ontario Energy Board    “Sent via email at registrar@oeb.ca and  
P.O. Box 2319       through RESS” 
2300 Younge Street, 27th, Floor 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 

Attention: Ms. Christine Long, Registrar  
 

Dear Ms. Long: 
 

Re: Board File No. EB-2021-0110 - Hydro One Networks Inc. 2023-2027 Joint 
Transmission and Distribution Rates 

  

 Intervenor Request 
 

On September 1, 2021 the Board published Notice of Application and Hearing for the above-
noted proceeding. 
 

Essex Powerlines Corporation (“EPLC”) respectfully requests Intervenor status in the above 
noted proceeding. EPLC will not seek a cost award. 
 

EPLC is a licensed electricity distributor and a Hydro One embedded distributor and as such 
reserves it rights to participate in this proceeding by, amongst other things, submitting evidence, 
arguments or interrogatories (written questions) or by cross examining a witness or witnesses at 
an oral hearing. 
 

EPLC’s contact for this proceeding will be the undersigned. 
 

Yours very truly, 
 
 
Per: Joe Barile 
 General Manager  
 

 Essex Powerlines Corporation 
 2730 Highway #3 
 Oldcastle, Ontario  

N0R 1LO 
 Tel: (226) 252-6258 
 Fax: (519) 737-7064 
 E-mail: jbarile@essexpowerlines.ca  
 
 
c.c.  Regulatory@hydroone.com 
 RegulatoryAffairs@hydroone.com  
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